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Dear Valued Member, 

We are excited to welcome the members of Savastate Teachers Federal Credit Union to the MembersFirst family. 
We want to take this opportunity to share a little about MembersFirst Credit Union and let you know what you can 
expect in the coming weeks and months. 

Established in 1953, and named by and for its members, MembersFirst Credit Union has a tradition of serving those 
who serve others. We proudly partner with some of the best healthcare facilities in the state of Georgia as well as 
outstanding school systems in the counties we serve, including the Savannah-Chatham County Public School System 
and St. Joseph’s/Candler Hospital. MembersFirst is financially sound and secure, serving over 29,000 members with 
assets over $386 million.  

While these numbers are important, they do not tell the story of who we are and how we serve our members. We 
hope you will come to see our commitment to putting the concerns and welfare of our members first and experience 
service that exceeds your expectations. Please visit the MembersFirst Credit Union website at membersfirstga.com to 
review our products and services including Certificates of Deposit, Money Market Accounts, Checking Accounts with 
free Visa® Debit cards, Auto and Personal Loans, Credit Card Services, Online and Mobile Banking, Free Financial 
Counseling and Wealth Management services, and much more. Until you hear from us, continue to manage your 
accounts as you have in the past. 

In the coming weeks, we will communicate with you through the mail, our website and your statements, so be on the 
lookout for additional announcements. For quick access and updated information, visit the Savastate page at  
membersfirstga.com/savastate.  As we transition over the next several months, we plan to make the process as 
smooth as possible with little or no immediate impact on your day-to-day banking activities.  We will update you 
further on the conversion of your accounts to the MembersFirst Credit Union data processing system and any 
additional important information as the date draws near.   

We look forward to growing with you and helping you achieve your financial goals. 

Again, welcome to the MembersFirst family!    

Terry Hardy, President/CEO     Chinikqua Beard / Manager 


